
 

 

 

 

 

Children in the Library 

 

Children must remain with their parents at all times. Children must be quiet and must not be 
allowed to play on equipment, furniture, or parts of the building.  

Governing Board Policy No. 3501 states, “a student may not leave a minor child unsupervised 
on campus at any time. Under no circumstances are infants or minor children to be exposed to 
hazardous activities, either as observers or participants; nor are children to be allowed in areas 
where their presence would distract or otherwise interfere with course activities or the normal 
work routine of the College District.” 

 

Patrons who disregard the above procedures may be asked to leave the library. 
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